The Danish Driving Federation, the Danish plough and logging federation invites you to the European championship in horse logging and horse
ploughing. It takes place at N@rre Vosborg in Western Jutland on the 25 and 26 of August 2018,

Besides the European championship, there will also be:

e An auction whit horse carriages, driving horses and veteran tractors

e Shows with concour and other disciplines

e A workday as when granddad was young, showing the old machinery in use for harvesting hay with horses
e Demonstration of new machinery for horses, used in the field and the forest.

The regulations for both ploughing and logging, will be available at the Danish Driving Federations Webpage from the 1/1 2018, in an English and
German version.

When participating in logging competition, it will be possible to participate with both one and two horses,
For accommodation you can chose between camping and a hotel room.

The horses can be stable either inside or outside on a grass field.

The address for the competition is Vembvej 35, 7570 Vemb, Denmark.

You will receive further information after the pre-registration.

You can sent your pre-registration to the director of the championship, Erling Larsen, on email: brusenve{5@gmail.com




